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Delcore, Lee R - DNR

From: Michael P. Carlton <MCARLTON@vonbriesen.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 1:03 PM
To: Delcore, Lee R - DNR
Cc: Nancy Boden
Subject: BRRTS Activity 02-67-111819

Could you please give me a call at 414-287-1217 when you have a chance? Thanks 
Mike Carlton 
 
 
Mr. Delcore— 
 
Our office is assisting the Holy Trinity Congregation of Kewaskum, Wisconsin with respect to the recent request of 
Herriges Oil for Case Closure.  The Holy Trinity school and playground are immediately adjacent to the Herriges site 
(though the playground is across Prospect Street.) We received the Closure packet yesterday morning from Herriges but 
have not fully analyzed it yet.  We also have not yet negotiated any arrangement with Herriges for responsibility for any 
continuing obligations. 
We therefore ask that you extend the time for comment on the Closure request for an additional 30 days, which I 
believe extends the time to August 10, 2020.  
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or comments, and for a brief discussion after you have had a 
chance to take an initial look at the Closure request.  
Thank you.  
[cc is to the Congregation’s Director of Admin Services] 
 
Mike Carlton 
 
 
Michael P. Carlton | Attorney  
von Briesen & Roper, s.c. 
411 East Wisconsin Avenue, Suite 1000 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 

Direct: 414-287-1217 
Fax: 414-238-6525 
mcarlton@vonbriesen.com | vcard | bio 
vonbriesen.com 
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